
 
22nd of July, 2022 
 

CRC Italy Trip – November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Thank you for your attendance at our Launch Evening to introduce this prospective tour.  We 
now wish to gauge the level of interest. To register your interest please complete the attached 
form and return with a $500 deposit which is refundable if by the 1st of September this year 
you decide not to go ahead. It is the College’s desire to stagger payments over the next 
twelve months to assist families with budgeting for such a trip, the $500 deposit is an 
endeavour to begin this process.  
 
By November 1st, a further $1,000 will be required to commit to the trip, and at that point, at 
least $1,000 would then become non-refundable. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the tour, please contact Mr Shaun Coates 
 
E: scoates@crcmelton.com.au  
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Shaun Coates 
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